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May 9, 2000 
 
Capt. Mohammed Helauddin 
Commandant, Marine Academy  
Chittagong 
 
Dear Commandant Shaheb, 
 
Assalam-Alaikum O’rahmatullah.  I am back at my base in New 
Jersey and had discussion with our C.E.O., Mr. Ghulam 
Suhrawardi, about the donation of books to your academy.  
We have already issued instruction to ship the balance 
consignment of books. 
 
As referred to by our Engr. Matiul Mawla, we agree to foot 
the bills for the entertainment of officials from Ministry 
of Shipping visiting the Academy for the formal 
presentation of the ‘gift books’.  
 
During my visit to your academy, Engr. Sajid Hossain also 
mentioned about a shortage of computers at the Academy. I 
did discuss the subject with my C.E.O. and I advise you to 
kindly forward a personal request letter, addressed by name 
to our C.E.O., from the Ministry of Shipping (if practical) 
and we shall definitely look into it. 
 
It remains always a matter of interest and cordiality for 
our C.E.O., who is a former alumnus of your academy, to be 
of some service to your academy, which is nation’s pride 
and a prime and only institution of its type in Bangladesh. 
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I thank you and your Engr. Sajid Hossain very much for the 
audience with you and the tour of the Academy’s facilities 
thereafter.  I look forward to more visits to this valuable 
and prestigious landmark in the future and wish to be of 
some service to the Academy at all times. 
 
Our C.E.O./President, Mr. G.M. Suhrawardi, wishes that I 
convey his greetings to you and thank you for the letter of 
appreciation sent to him.  I am sure that he would like to 
communicate with you personally upon his return from Fiji. 
 
Please find herewith the list of books we will be sending 
at this time.  We would always appreciate your 
communication and you may use the good offices of our Chief 
Executive and the organization for the benefit of this 
Marine Academy and Bangladesh. 
 
With warm regards, 
 
 
Nasrullah Chowdhury 
Director (Marketing and Corporate Affairs) 

 


